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Warsaw, 20 January 2020

Mr.
Riidiger Strempel
HELCOM Executive Secretary

Ms.
Alda Nikodemusa
Head of VASAB Secretariat

Invitation to the 20th Meeting of the Joint HELCOM-VASAB Maritime Spatial Planning

Working Group

Dear Mr. Strempel, Dear Ms. Nikodemusa,

on behalf of the Ministry of Maritime Economy and Inland Navigation, | have the pleasure to invite the HELCOM
and VASAB members and the Observer Organizations to the 20" Meeting of the Joint HELCOM-VASAB
Maritime Spatial Planning Working Group, on 1-2*" April 2020 in Warsaw, Poland.

The meeting will be held in the premises of the Ministry of Maritime Economy and Inland Navigation, Nowy

Swiat 6/12 Street.

Yours sincerely,

Katarzyna Krzywda
Director
Department of Maritime Economy




